
CHABOT-LAS POSITAS COMMUNITY COLLEGE DISTRICT 
 

October 19, 2021 

 

 

Agenda Item: 4.3  

 

Subject: Acceptance of Grant Award – Title III Asian American and Native American 

 Pacific Islander-Serving Institution (AANAPISI) Program Grant from the U.S. 

 Department of Education, in support of the Chabot College Movement AA&PI 

 Program at the Chabot - Las Positas Community College District, Chabot College 

 (P382B210021) 

 

 

Background: Chabot College has been awarded a new AANAPISI program grant in the amount 

of $1,500,000 for five years from the U.S. Department of Education.  

  

The new program will address multiple barriers to success that are not only academic, but meet 

the needs of the whole individual. Movement AA&PI aims to: (1) create two AA&PI-specific 

learning communities in which cohorts of students take three classes together; (2) develop ethnic 

studies classes focused on AA&PI themes; (3) provide a dedicated counselor; (4) connect 

students to academic support, mentoring, and advising from peers from similar backgrounds; (5) 

conduct outreach and coordination to connect students to needed support in areas such as 

financial aid, basic needs assistance, and mental health support, (6) create new clubs for students 

from AA&PI subgroups, and (7) provide work-based learning experiences. 

 

Funding for the project is in the amount of $1,500,000 for five years, for the project period of 

October 1, 2021 through September 30, 2026. Proposed funding is $300,000 each year with 

funding amounts subject to annual renewal based upon performance.  

 

Recommended Action: That the Board of Trustees accept the Grant Award - Title III Asian 

American and Native American Pacific Islander-Serving Institution (AANAPISI) Program Grant 

from the U.S. Department of Education, in support of the Chabot College Movement AA&PI 

Program at the Chabot - Las Positas Community College District, Chabot College 

(P382B210021) in the amount of $1,500,000 for the five-year period of October 1, 2021 through 

September 30, 2026. It is further recommended that the Board authorize the Vice Chancellor, 

Business Services, to execute the grant award on behalf of the District. 

 

 

 

 

 

Submitted: Theresa F. Rowland/Date  Approved: Ronald P. Gerhard/Date 

         

         

  APPROVED   DISAPPROVED   TABLED 

 


